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Submitter Comments:
As vice President of Redlands Rugby Union Club it has been noticeable, post covid, to get volunteers 

  to assist with the running of the rugby club, Coaches and managers are generally fine but 
committee members and just general volunteers to help around the club has been difficult with the 

  usual people steeping up.  
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